
 

PSA Northern Cape recruitment drive 
 
The PSA in the Northern Cape will be embarking on a Recruitment Drive from 5 August 2019 until the 
end of September 2019. The time has come to unite and voice our concerns about the following 
threats:  
 
• Public Service wage cuts 
• Reduction in performance bonuses 
• Re-configuration of the Public Service resulting in the loss of jobs 
• Unilateral change in calculations of pension benefits as well as mismanagement of the 

Government Employees Pension Fund, resulting in the weakening of pension benefits of public 
servants 

• Reduction of 30 000 posts by luring employees between 55 and 60 years of age into early 
retirement 

• No regard to Occupational Health and Safety legislation resulting in Public Service employees 
working under hazardous conditions 

• The senseless killing and serious injuries to Police Officers, Correctional Service Officers and 
other public servants 

 
All PSA members are challenged to recruit at least FIVE fellow employees as members of the PSA.  
The member who recruits the most new members will receive a prize packaged by the Provincial 
Manager and Liaison Officer. 
 
Let your recruitment start with the colleagues in your office. Also encourage your colleagues to verify 
the status PSA membership as the PSA is aware that some employees have lost their membership as 
there are no PSA deductions on their salary slips. Kindly consult your pay slip so you are not left 
behind come 2020 the year of the Union of Choice’s centenary celebrations. For further clarity, 
contact the PSA Provincial Office on 053 839 1000. 
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